Buffalo NY: Now A Doggone Friendly Airport

New York State’s Erie County SPCA has started a program of providing a free service to
travelers at the Buffalo Niagara International Airport. Aptly named Paws For Love (PFL), it
consists of well-trained dogs that are guided through the airport waiting areas to visit with
harried passengers. The canines provide relaxation and friendly companionship while people
wait for their flights.

The SPCA PFL airport services is an extension of its traditional programs of sending volunteers
and dogs on visits to hospitals, nursing homes and other institutions. The PFL is also operating
at other U.S. airports, including San Jose CA, Ft. Lauderdale FL, San Antonio TX, Grand
Rapids MlI, Los Angeles CA and Miami FL. For more info, go to www.pawsforlove.info



http://www.pawsforlove.info

